
From: Chatham JCPC
To: Jenifer Johnson
Subject: JCPC BOC appointment
Date: Friday, August 15, 2025 6:19:07 PM

WARNING: This message originated from outside the Chatham County email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Jenifer,

Sheriff Roberson has named a new deputy as his JCPC designee.

Lt. Richetta White will be taking over for Sgt. Felix Jimenez.

Please make room on the next available BOC consent agenda for her appointment.

Thanks,
Paul

-- 
Paul Atherton
Administrator
Chatham County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council
919-441-0171
chathamjcpc@gmail.com
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